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SAFETY RECALL 22TA06 (Interim Notice 22TB06) 
 

**IMPORTANT UPDATE** 
 

Certain 2023 Model Year bZ4X 
DO NOT DRIVE – Potential Loss of Vehicle Control 

NHTSA Recall No. 22V-444 
 
 
• The investigation into this concern has been concluded and a remedy has been developed. 
• The remedy will involve replacing the wheels with improved ones and replacing the hub bolts with newly designed hub 

bolts with washers. 
• A new Owner’s Manual will also be provided with user information for the new hub bolts.  
• Toyota is diligently working to prepare the parts needed to implement this remedy.  
• The current estimate for remedy launch is Late October 2022 - Early November 2022. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
TOYOTA MOTOR SALES, U.S.A., INC. 


